
The City of Vincent is accepting sealed bids for a 1989 Chevy truck with snowplow 

with a minimum bid of $2,500.000.   You may drop off your bid at City Hall, 104 

Arthur St, Vincent, IA or you mail it to: City of Vincent PO Box 298 Vincent, IA 

50594.  Bids will be accepted until 6:00 pm July 11th, 2022.  The bids will be opened 

and reviewed at the council meeting that night.  If you have any questions, you 

may contact the city clerk at 515-356-4365. 

 

CITY OF VINCENT 
POSTED this 16th day of June, 2022.   BY:  SARAH GEISINGER 

CITY CLERK 
 

*The City of Vincent reserves the right to reject any and all bids* 
                                                                

   
  

 
 
 

 

 
 


